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The above monumentation was found at a corner in Hendry County Florida.  I asked Mr. Orvell Howard PSM if he knew what “SCS 150” stud for since Orvell’s number is on the other monument. 
…………
I have no idea about the pipe with the SCS 150 on it. The only thing that I can imagine would be the Soil Conservation Service. 

The concrete monument with my number was set by my crew many years ago. What happened is, and you probably remember me telling you about the Collier monument that was the only correct one for 24 miles, well this was it. We had started development of the citrus project and were doing engineering surveying and we had referenced off the only correct Collier monument along the Township line. U.S. Sugar construction forces cleared that area and pushed out the correct Collier monument. I have the disk from the monument in my possession. Luckily one of my crews tied this monument before destruction to the traverse line that they were running. I had them set the monument that you found in the location as the Collier monument that was destroyed. It is probably within a tenth at least of the original corner location. 

Remember, the Collier surveyors found the only original GLO corner at this location. I always made the joke about this being the only correct Collier monument within 24 miles and we pushed it out. This is where the Collier line crossed over the GLO line.
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